 Dear Parents,
This week, our book was ‘Whatever next’. The children enjoyed retelling the story, writing labels and a list of items/people they would take to the moon!
In maths, we sorted 2D shapes, made shapes with our bodies and worked on symmetry.
We made carrot and courgette bites. They were delicious, healthy and  nutritious. We discussed ideas for our outdoor area and the children decided to have an airport/ rocket launch theme!
[bookmark: _GoBack]In Technology, the children worked on programming the bee-bots.
Next week:	 - Wellies Wednesday! 

Date for your diary: 
Wednesday 8th February- 9.00/9.30
We are inviting parents for a phonics games morning! After a quick register, children and parents will be able to play some fun phonics games in Class 1 until 9.30. We hope that you can make it!

Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week end!
Class 1 team











	
